April 17, 2019

Dear Mr. Morales,

[ am pleased to inform you that Local 1510°s union contract for 2018-2021 has
been ratified by an overwhelming 96% approval.

The totals were:
116 yes
5 no

[ would like to thank you personally for the professional treatment and attention
that you gave to this very important process. I look forward to working with you in
the future.

Thank you,

Adonis Garcia
IAFF Local 1510
Firefighters of Miami Beach

President
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